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	The Council of the City of New York

Finance Division

Larian Angelo, Director

Fiscal Impact Statement
Intro. No: 107-A 


Committee:
General Welfare



	Title: A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the City of New York City Charter, in relation to providing reasonable accommodation in employment needs of victims of domestic violence, sex offenses or stalking.

	Sponsors:
Council Members Yassky, Avella, Brewer, Clarke, Comrie, Davis, DeBlasio, Felder, Fidler, Foster, Gennaro, Gerson, Jackson, Katz, Koppell, Lopez, Nelson, Perkins, Recchia, Quinn, Reed, Reyna, Sanders, Serrano and Weprin; also Council Members Dilan, Seabrook and Moskowitz.

	Summary of Legislation : The bill amends the administrative code to extend human rights protection to victims of domestic violence, sex offenses and stalking.  Employers must make “reasonable accommodation” to the needs of  the above persons, as long as such action does not cause undue hardship in the entity’s business. 



	Effective Date:  Immediately



	Fiscal Year In Which Full Fiscal Impact Anticipated: Fiscal 2004



	Fiscal Impact Statement:
Effective FY04

FY Succeeding

Effective FY05

Full Fiscal

Impact FY04

Revenues (+)

$0

$0

$0

Expenditures (-)

$0

$0

$0

Net

$0

$0

$0



	Impact on Revenues:  There would be no impact on revenues resulting from the enactment of this legislation.



	Impact on Expenditures:  There would be no impact on expenditures resulting from the enactment of this legislation.  The Commission on Human Rights has sufficient staff to handle any additional complaints filed.



	Source of Funds To Cover Estimated Costs:
  Not applicable



	Source of Information:
City Council Finance Division



	Estimate Prepared By:
Peter Bruno, Assistant Director,                                                 

                                                 Sean Robin, Senior Financial Analyst, City Council Finance Division

 

	FIS History:


To be considered by the Committee on December 12, 2003.

	Date Submitted to Council:  December 5, 2003


